
ARCHER LODGE              
NORTH CAROLINA
Unif ied Development Ordinance

 KEY PROJECT FEATURES
•	 160D-Compliant procedures and 

development standards
•	 4 types of subdivision procedures with 

requirements and certificates for each
•	 An updated plant list with native and non-

native species recommendations
•	 Over 57 pages of defined terms
•	 Innovative HOA operating standards

Archer Lodge, North Carolina’s newest municipality, is facing 
intense development pressure as I-540 (the “Outer Loop”) 
is being completed on the eastern side of the Triangle.  
Archer Lodge, a new community with limited resources hired 
CodeWright, in cooperation with the Brough Law Firm in 2020 
to prepare a the Town’s first unified development ordinance. 

The UDO project focused on establishing a basic set of 
illustrated development standards for landscaping, parking, 
open space, signage, and commercial design standards, 
along with a modern set of 160D-compliant development 
procedures and definitions.

Following adoption of the UDO on June 7, 2021, the Town 
began a continuing services contract with CodeWright 
for assistance with text amendment drafting, codification, 
assistance with pre-application conferences and development 
review, and has recently embarked on a comprehensive plan 
update process that includes exploration of the establishment 
of an extraterritorial jurisdiction.
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https://www.archerlodgenc.gov/media/Government/ADOPTED%20ORDINANCES/Archer%20Lodge%20UDO%20
3-7-22-Searchable.pdf


